from at non bir narold wilson ke OBE FRS MP



HOUSE OF COMMONS

14th April 1981.

Dear Mr. Whitmore,

Thank you for your letter of the 9th April.

In fact, all my secretary was asking for was a copy of the acknowledgement of Winston's letter to me. If you have that perhaps you could let me have a copy, but don't go to any great trouble over it.

Should this question be raised again, I was well aware that every single member of the Soviet trade delegation at Highgate was KGB/MBD and made it my business to warn every firm I knew who were involved in Soviet trade, including some of the really big exporters, of that fact.

Yours sincerely,

Harda whon

Mr.C. Whitmore, 10 Downing Street, London S.W.1.